
FRMA families,

Please be aware of the following announcements:

Las Posadas
Join us for this year’s Las Posadas on Sunday, December 15 from 12:30 p.m. - 3:30 p.m. at East Aurora
High School’s Field House, 500 Tomcat Lane., Aurora, IL. Enter through Door 15. All East Aurora families
are invited to attend and admission is free! There will be a free photo booth, free face painting, free
entertainment of ballet folklorico and Mariachi, as well as a selfie with Santa.

AAPA Champions
The African American Parent Association (AAPA) is looking for a parent to represent their school for this
parent group. If you would like to represent Fred Rodgers Magnet Academy, please let our Parent
Liaison, Leslie Hernandez know before the January 22, 2025 meeting. The parent who will represent our
school will be named Champion and should encourage other parents to attend the AAPA meetings.

For more information about the African American Parent Association, please visit this website with times
and location for their meetings, or you can also contact Melissa Diaz, Parent and Family Services
Coordinator at mdiaz@d131.org or (630) 299-7207

Resources for food
If your family is in need of food assistance, please stop by East Aurora High School for the Marie
Wilkinson Food Pantry located at Door 33- Smith to Ziegler Ave. on Saturdays from 9:00 a.m.-11:00 a.m.

Here you can also find other local food pantries, as well as the Aurora Area Interfaith Food Pantry, 1110
Jericho Road, Aurora, IL 60506. Their distribution hours are Monday, Tuesday & Thursday from 10:00
a.m. - 2:00 p.m. Visitors can pick up groceries once a week.

Student Council Winter Wonderland Dance
All FRMA students are invited to attend Student Council’s winter dance on Tuesday, December 17, 2024
from 2:30-4:30 p.m.

FRMA Spiritwear
The official Magnet Academy spirit wear store has launched a holiday sale! Choose from hundreds of
designs and garments, all with home delivery guaranteed by December 23rd! Enjoy a limited-time savings
of 25% sitewide with great gifts for the entire family! In addition, all orders over $75 will receive free
shipping. Shop here! Sale runs until December 10, 2024.

Have a great weekend!

Brian Valek
Principal
Fred Rodgers Magnet Academy
bvalek@d131.org
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